The Village Fireworks Display will take place on Friday, July 7 with a rain date of
July 8. The event will include Vendors and a live Band at 6:00 P.M.

Please note that Ahern Boulevard will be closed by 3:00 P.M. between Revere Circle
and Decker Drive for vendor set up, and there will be no parking on the East side of
Revere after 12:00 P.M. on Friday. The following roads will be closed: the
intersections of Ahern Boulevard and Newcastle Drive, and Decker Drive and Capital
Drive.

There will be no parking on State Route 94 between Ahern Boulevard and
Bernadette way.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Mayor Thomas DeVinko
at 845-849-4523.



